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From: bruce walden 
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2023 11:21 AM
To: House Finance
Subject: HB3

To Whom it May Concern, 

  

Alaska can no longer allow our economy to be linked 100% to the US Economy.  
The current administration is quickly destroying the US dollar and soon will push 
cyber money onto the people.  Do not believe it won’t happen, and never repeat that 
lie.   

  

We must support and adopt HB3 which will give Alaskans money that has actual 
value.  Moreover, those who mine their own will increase the Alaska Dollars in 
circulation and our economy will boom.   

  

Do the responsible thing and support, HB3. 

  

Sincerest Regards, 

Bruce Walden 

 




